
 Date:  September 6th, 2022 
 Time:  7pm 
 Location:  Kosciuszko Club Dunkirk 

 Attendees:  Justin Giles VP, Andrew Wheelock President, Tony Privitera, Treasurer, Jim Rozen 
 Scheduler, Captains:  Mike Mead, Cody Williams, Adam Woefle, Matt Murphy, Mark Taylor, Mike 
 Nelson, Tom Block.  Head of Referees Lucas Natali 

 Absent:  Greg Krauza 

 Approved Minutes from Last Meeting. 
 Privetera Announced, Mark Taylor Seconded.  Minor adjustments All Approved 

 We revisited the Roster Limit Rule.  Confirmed that it is 18 and a goalie with 8 Games to play in 
 playoffs or 40% of the schedule. 

 Lucas Natali said that the refereeing association has been reconfigured to include all of Western 
 New York.  There is a 2 Dollar extra charge for refs.  If a local Referee cannot be obtained a $25 
 Dollar Charge will be assessed the league as a travel cost. 

 This alteration was Announced by Tony Privetera and Seconded by Mike Mead.  All approved 

 Jim Rozen updated Scheduling, we are scheduled through October.  We are waiting for quote 
 from the CCC about their charges.   President Wheelock will contact them and update the cost 
 issue. 

 Roster Review: 

 A League Roster Review:  All Captains approved team rosters. 

 B League Roster Review:  All Captains Approved Team Rosters.  We will make a list of new 
 players and they are all on a 3 game probationary status pending Captains Approval. 

 League Fees are Due October 26th at the next Captains meeting. 

 All players must have paid their 50 dollar registration and have proof of AAU Hockey insurance 
 before they can step on the Ice. 

 Captains are responsible to make sure all players have this done.  Updated Registration can be 
 found  HERE 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/u/0/d/1B6Zc1cTvQWGr-d27vn4XF9CMIkwFyXYHJAqB19j00PM/edit

